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Clarification Announcement 
 
Reference is made to the announcement of Premium Income dated December 11, 2015 (the 
Announcement”) issued by Ping An Insurance (Group) Company of China, Ltd. (the 
“Company”). 
 
The Company would like to clarify that there was a typo error in the English version of the 
Announcement, that the relevant period mentioned should be "January 1, 2015 to November 
30, 2015", instead of "January 1, 2015 to October 31, 2015". Other contents of the English 
version and the Chinese version of the Announcement remain unchanged.     
  

By order of the Board 
Yao Jun 
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